
PUBLIC INPUT

Dublin City Schools is working with Cropper GIS Consulting, specialists in K-12
redistricting and facility planning, to prepare for the opening of Bishop Elementary
School in fall 2025. This project aims to:

Establish an attendance zone for Bishop Elementary.

Balance student populations and relieve overcrowding.

Align boundaries with long-term facilities planning and feeder patterns.

PROJECT SUMMARY

2024 ELEMENTARY/MIDDLE SCHOOL REDISTRICTING
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All feedback on redistricting
should be directed to Cropper
GIS Consulting, the project
manager and expert facilitator. 

www.dcsredistricting.com

Have feedback on
the draft maps?

Scan the QR code
to complete the

survey.



Elementaries: Abraham Depp, Deer Run, Glacier Ridge, Pinney
Middle Schools: Eversole Run, Grizzell, Karrer, Sells

FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS

WILL ANY STUDENTS BE PERMITTED TO REMAIN AT THEIR CURRENT SCHOOL?

No. All students and their siblings will attend school in the attendance area outlined
in the redistricting plan. This includes rising fifth and eighth graders and students
with disabilities.

No. All students will attend school in the attendance area outlined in the redistricting
plan. Intradistrict transfer policy only allows for transfer applications for schools with
capacity, and due to current and projected enrollment numbers, all schools will be at
or above capacity. 

At this time, the district is focused on the ongoing elementary and middle school
redistricting process. No work will be done on high school redistricting until after the
New Year, and answers about how boundaries will shift will not be available until the
summer of 2025.

CAN I SEND MY CHILD TO A SCHOOL OTHER THAN THE ONE THEY ARE ASSIGNED? 

WHAT ABOUT HIGH SCHOOL REDISTRICTING?

WHICH SCHOOLS WILL BE IMPACTED BY REDISTRICTING?

WHEN WILL NEW BOUNDARIES BECOME EFFECTIVE?

New boundaries will be effective at the start of the 2025-2026 school year.

https://www.dublinschools.net/redistricting-information/frequently-asked-questions#fs-panel-39989
https://www.dublinschools.net/redistricting-information/frequently-asked-questions#fs-panel-39999
https://www.dublinschools.net/redistricting-information/frequently-asked-questions#fs-panel-39999
https://www.dublinschools.net/redistricting-information/frequently-asked-questions#fs-panel-40028
https://www.dublinschools.net/redistricting-information/frequently-asked-questions#fs-panel-39973
https://www.dublinschools.net/redistricting-information/frequently-asked-questions#fs-panel-39985

